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	Message sent by

	Jason Fellows (Police, PC 3258, Harworth - Rural East Bassetlaw)



To all in rural East Bassetlaw 

With pro active patrols in the rural villages and continued support from the rural community more positive action has been taken with a vehicle being seized and offenders reported for summons. This was in relation to an incident reported to the Police by members of the public. 
You are all asked to report anything that looks suspicious to the Police as we are seeing an increase in rural crime around burglaries, thefts and poaching with associated criminal damage. 

Over the past week we have had support from numerous representatives from the community assisting us in looking out for criminals in the villages and we would like to thank those taking part for their help. 

Kind regards to you all. 

PC 3258 Jason FELLOWS
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PROUD TO SERVE





